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Hi, 

 

I have been a Portland (Washington county) resident since 2003 and I would like to 

oppose this House Bill 3501. Oregon already has a homeless crisis, instead of 

dealing with that allowing people to live and camp in public areas will only lead to 

further homelessness. I would suggest the legislature to first target tackling 

homelessness rather than making it easy for people to become homeless. 

 

Thanks 

-Ashok 


